Storm Drainage Letter
December 6, 2023

H I N [ [ H I N ﬂ Lot 46, Lakewood Business Park, Lot 46
ENGINEERING & SURVEYING ——— Lee’s Summit, MO

LUTIONS

The subject project Lot 46, Lakewood Business Park is part of a Regional Detention Plan. The proposed
development on Lot 46 is in conformance with the Approved Regional Detention Plan. No further storm
water improvements pertaining to attenuation are required for the proposed development.

Should you have any questions related to this letter please contact Matt Schlicht, Engineering Solutions

50 SE 30t Street Lee’s Summit, MO 64082
P: (816) 623-9888 F: (816) 623-9849 www.engineeringsolutionskc.com




